
Construction Update
As of 12/05/2019, one basement has been dug, with the footing and foundation going in.  The 
plumber has also stubbed in the water and sewer into the first home.  Wood framing should 
be getting started in the weeks to follow. A flyby video has been posted on our Facebook page 
and website. Stay tuned for more details and photos next week!
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